
                                                                                
 

 

October 2017 Board Memo 

 

To:      Board of Trustees 

 

From: Karen Liebschwager, Athletic Director 

 

CC:     R. Sauer, Superintendent; Moss Strong, Principal 

 

Date:   October  2017 

 

Re:      Athletic Director Report October       

 

 

Homedale Board of Trustees, 

 

Our Fall Sports programs are nearing the end.     

 

Football: 

7th-Brad Dines and his Team have been working hard and it has shown in their games.  They 

came out running and haven’t looked back.  They currently are 4-0.  They have one league 

game left on October 10th @ home against Weiser who is 2-1.  If they continue with this win 

streak they will go into playoffs #1 on October 17th and get a home game.  We wish them luck. 

8th-Steve Kincheloe and his team are doing their work to stay #1.  They are currently 4-0 and 

as of yet no team has scored on them.  They will play Weiser on October 10th @ Home.  

Weiser is currently 4-0.  This is a rematch of the championship game from 2016. Steve is 

looking to go in #1  into the playoffs on October 17th and hopefully a home game as well.  We 

wish them luck. 

 

Volleyball: 

7th-Debby Turner is has done  great job with her teams this year.  She will be finishing up her 

season on October 7th.  Her A Team is currently sitting 2nd in the league as of 10-2-17.  The B 

team worked hard this season as well.   We wish her and the team good luck on October 7th.    

8th-David Hann and his teams have had their ups and downs this year.  The players continue to 

work hard.  His A team currently is 3-6 and is sitting in the lower part of the league.  Dave has 

done a great job with his B team as well.  We wish him luck in tournament play on October 7th. 

 

Girls Basketball: 

7th-Gavin Parker will be the Head Coach of the 7th grade teams.  Gavin has been working with 

these girls since they were in grade school.    We currently have 16 girls registered to play.   

They start practice on October 16th, with their first game October 30. We wish him good luck 

this season. 



 

8th-Raymond Smith is back this year to coach the 8th grade girls teams.  He currently has 13 

girls that have registered to play this year.  We wish them luck as they start their practices on 

October 16th and games begin October 30th.    

 

Wrestling: 

Ryan Nash will head up the wrestling team again this year.  He will start practice on October 

17th, with his first match on November 1st.  We wish him and the team good luck. 

 

Academic Bowl: 

Jan Silva will head up the Academic Bowl again this year.  She currently has 17 students and 

their first match is October 11th in Weiser. 

 

We wish all of our teams a successful season this year! Go Trojans 

 

 

 

 

                                          

 
     


